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Your submission for this review:

My view is that the cost of extending Sydney Water's wastewater services to the Hawkesbury area should be shared among
ALL of Sydney Water's customers. This is a more equitable situation so as not to unfairly disadvantage the Hawkesbury
customers who have had many challenges in the recent past.





